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      3/12/2021 
 

 

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS THIS MONDAY, MARCH 15!!!  
TEACHER WORKDAY 

 
TMS DOES NOT UNLOCK THE DOORS UNTIL 7:40 A.M. 

    *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     * 
ATTENTION PARENTS​: 

STUDENTS ARE CALLING PARENTS FROM THEIR CELL PHONE TO SAY THEY 
DO NOT FEEL WELL AND TO ASK THE PARENT TO PICK THEM UP.  THE 

OFFICE AND THE NURSE ARE NOT AWARE OF THIS UNTIL A PARENT SHOWS 
UP TO TAKE A CHILD HOME.  IF YOUR CHILD CALLS, PLEASE ASK THEM TO 

GO TO THE OFFICE AND CHECK IN WITH THE NURSE. 
  

 *    *     *     *     *    *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     * 
 

IMPORTANT FLYER INFORMATION - PLEASE READ BELOW 
 

*** IMPORTANT MORNING DROP-OFF INFORMATION *** 
(Morning drop-off procedures apply to the afternoon pick-up as well) 

 
*** Child Identity Theft *** 
*** Virginia Budge Award *** 

*** Parent Project *** 
*** Yearbook Order Form *** 

*** Did You Know?!? *** 
*** Call Ahead or Send a Note *** 

  
*    *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     * 
Talawanda field hockey is inviting middle school 8th grade girls to play field 
hockey this Sunday, March 14, from 3:00-4:30 p.m.  We meet at TMS, in the area 
outside next to the gym.  Coach Holmes will provide equipment.  Invite your 
friends and join in this fun fall sport. 
Mrs. Holmes is looking forward to seeing you this Sunday! 
 



 

 
 
 

Sent via email 
  
March 2, 2021 
  
 Re: Child Identity Theft 
  
Dear Superintendent, 
  
This week is National Consumer Protection Week (“NCPW”). Many times, NCPW focuses on those 
engaged in consumer transactions, which don’t ordinarily include kids. However, this year we are 
making a dedicated effort to help protect a vulnerable population when it comes to identity theft – kids! 
Child identity theft occurs when someone fraudulently uses a child’s identity to fraudulently open 
accounts or receive benefits. The imposter may be a family member, friend or a stranger and may use the 
child’s name and Social Security number to open new accounts for cell phones, utilities, credit cards and 
even mortgages. 
Imposters may get away with using a child's identity for years because children typically do not try to 
check or access credit. As a result, child identity theft usually is not discovered until the child applies for 
college financial aid, a car loan or employment. 
To help combat this problem, Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost has launched a video aimed at parents to 
understand what a child security freeze is and how to place a freeze. The video can be found here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y10sEjOhj8w&feature=youtu.be​. 
We hope that you will share this video with parents in your district through whatever means you feel are 
appropriate. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. We appreciate you helping to protect 
children from identity theft. 
Yours, 

Dave Yost 

Ohio Attorney General 

  

  

Melissa S. Smith 

Director of Consumer Education 

      

      

     

     

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y10sEjOhj8w&feature=youtu.be


 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 
 



 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 



 

 


